TBI Admin meeting 

05-07-2017

Finance note

 
From: Julie Gibson 

To: TBI Admin 

Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 10:54 AM

Subject: Fwd: 5th July admin mtg

Hello all,

Attaching latest accounts overviews from Carolyn. 

Note that we continue to make profit, which increased significantly percentage-wise last year compared to the year before.

We currently have a very healthy bank balance of over £19k, plus in addition £4298 in the BI Ventures account which is now ours to use.


Thinking caps on about what to do with this !  :-) 

Julie 

